F.No. 14-1/2015- Misc. (VC)
National Insitute of Educational Planning and Administration
17-B, Sri Aurobindo Marg, New Delhi-110016

¢
April 7, 2022

NOTIFICATION

With reference to note dated 01.04.2022 received from VC, NIEPA, it is hereby notified for
information of all concerned that Prof. N. V. Varghese, Vice-Chancellor will be on personal visit to
Dublin, Republic of Ireland during 11-13 April, 2022 (03 days casual leave combined with holidays
on 14 to 17 April, 2022 on account of Mahavir Jayanti, Good Friday, Saturday and Sunday
respectively).

Accordingly, Prof. N. V. Varghese will be leaving New Dethi on 09t April, 2022 {evening) and
return on 18% April, 2022. ‘ _

It is further notified that during the absence of Vice-Chancellor, senior most Professor, Prof,
Sudhanshu Bhushan, Head, Department of Higher and Professional Education will look after the
work of the office of Vice-Chancellor, in addition to his own duties from 10t - 17t April, 2022.

Ueel

(Sandeep Chatterjeaé‘]
Registrar
To

Prof. Sudhanshu Bhushan :
Head, Department of Higher and Professional Education
NIEPA, New Delhi
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